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I	support	a	fairer	price	for	my	home	generated	solar	energy.	The	feed	in	tariff	
should	represent	the	true	value	of	solar,	this	means	recognising	the	
environmental	and	health	benefits	and	the	network	benefiths	of	rooftop	solar.	
	
I	have	a	5	kwh		roof	top	system	which	on	average,	feeds	20	kwh	per	day	into	the	
system	for	the	use	of	my	neighbours	who	pay	retail	rates	for	it	of	20	to	40c	per	
kwh	while	I	am	paid	7.2c	per	kwh	for	it.	
	
Should	the	neighbours	opt	for	the	green	energy	option	they	are	charged	even	
more,	while	I	am	supplying	green	energy	for	a	pittance.	
	
Nicole	Lambert		
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